
Connaught
School for Girls

Dyers Hall Road
Leytonstone
London E11 4AE

Headteacher — Mr A. Silk B.A.(Hons)

seize the day

Friday 1st March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you that the school day will be shortened from its regular time by 20 minutes
during the period of Ramadan. A significant proportion of our students fast during this period and 1
hour to allow time for lunch for all year groups is unnecessary. This arrangement has worked very
successfully during Ramadan in previous years.

Afternoon registration/ tutor time will take place as usual and there will be no loss of lesson time.

Between Monday 11th March and Thursday 28th March (inclusive) the school day will end at:

● 3:00 pm on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays
● 2:50 pm on Thursdays and Fridays

If these finishing times are inconvenient, the school library will be open to students until 5 p.m.
Monday to Thursday and 4.30 p.m. on a Friday.

Please contact the school if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Maniar
Deputy Headteacher

tel: 020 8539 3029 fax: 020 8558 3827
email: school@connaught.waltham.sch.uk web: www.connaught-school.co.uk


